
    

 

 
 
 
December 21, 2020 
 
 
Dear Pharmacists, 
 

Approximately two months ago you were sent an email to request your participation in a 
confidential online survey being sent to all licensed/registered Physicians, Surgeons, Registered Nurses, 
Nurse Practitioners, Physiotherapists, and Pharmacists in Manitoba.  

 
In order to capture the input of more healthcare providers, we have decided to extend the survey 

until January 29th, 2021. If you have already completed and submitted the survey, please accept our sincere 
thanks.  

 
If you have not yet completed the survey, we hope that you will be willing to share your experiences 

about how health services are being delivered to refugees in Manitoba. More specifically, we would like to 
learn more about health care providers’ current knowledge on interprofessional collaborative health care 
services to refugees. Findings of this study will inform future projects on the delivery of refugee health.  

 
This study is being conducted jointly by the Colleges of Nursing, Pharmacy, Rehabilitation Sciences 

and Medicine at the University of Manitoba. This research has been approved by the Education/Nursing 
Research Ethics Board at the University of Manitoba.   

 
We are inviting all licensed health professionals in medicine, nursing, pharmacy and physiotherapy 

to participate in this study. The survey will take approximately 20 minutes to complete, and no personal 
identifying information will be collected.  

 
If you are interested in learning more about this study and would like to complete the survey, please 

click on the following link to learn more and consent to participate: 
https://umnursing.ca1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_9tcxyQ5N4R7DZk1. 

 
If you have any questions, comments or concerns that you wish to bring to the Principal 

Investigator, you can email Dr. Lynn Scruby at Lynn.Scruby@umanitoba.ca at any time. 
 
Thank you for your interest and participation in this study. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Dr. Lynn Scruby, RN, PhD 
Principal Investigator 
Assistant Professor 
College of Nursing, RFHS 
Email:  Lynn.Scruby@umanitoba.ca 
 
 
Other investigators: 
Dr. Moni Fricke, College of Rehabilitation Sciences, Moni.Fricke@umanitoba.ca 
Dr. Silvia Alessi-Severini, College of Pharmacy, Silivia.Alessi-Severini@umanitoba.ca 
Dr. I fan Kuo, College of Pharmacy, I.Kuo@umanitoba.ca 
Dr. Ian Whetter, Max Rady College of Medicine, Ian.Whetter@umanitoba.ca 
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Canada R3T 2N2 
T: 204 474 7452 
 


